
Dr. Lee Harris, Associate Professor of Ocean Engineering, with the students preparing to 
become Stewards for the Barbados Marine Trust. 
 

 
 
During his visit to Barbados in March 2007, Dr. Harris gave a 2-hour lecture on beach 
and reef restoration to a group of students studying to become Stewards for the Barbados 
Marine Trust.  As Stewarts, the students will be patrolling the beaches in Barbados, 
educating beach-goers about the environment, and reporting problems such as pollution, 
trash, injured animals, dangerous sea conditions, etc.   
 
Dr. Harris also presented information on beach and reef restoration to the Barbados 
Department of Coastal Zone Management, and to a group of oceanfront hotel owners.   


